PG&E to Replace a Power Pole in Pacifica Neighborhood

As part of Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s (PG&E) ongoing efforts to provide safe and
reliable service, PG&E contractors will begin a pole replacement project near the 1200 block of

De Solo Drive in Pacifica.

In order to complete this project safely and as quickly as possible and to avoid power disruption
to residential customers, PG&E contractors will be performing this work overnight on Friday,

June 22, from 8 p.m. to 4:00 a.m. on Saturday, June 23.

This project does not require road closures and crews will perform traffic control at the work site.
Customers in the area may notice an increased presence of heavy equipment, trucks, lights,
and supplies along De Solo Drive. PG&E is committed to minimizing the disruption to its

customers and has a dedicated customer team available to answer customers’ questions.

PG&E contractors will not need to access homes to perform this work. Crew members will be
wearing hard hats, safety vests and carry photo identification, which they will present upon
request. If a person claiming to be a PG&E employee or contractor shows you his or her
identification and you still feel uncomfortable, call PG&E's customer service line at 1-800-743-
5000 to verify their presence in the community.
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